Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we prepare to reopen our school, we want to ensure the health and safety of our students and
staff. Please review the following health measures that will be in place:

Health and Safety Measures

Mandatory face masks for all students and staff.

Daily health screenings upon arrival at school.

Social distancing guidelines will be enforced in classrooms and common areas.
Increased cleaning and sanitization of facilities.

Hand sanitizing stations available throughout the school.

Parental Responsibilities
We kindly ask parents to:
e Check your child's temperature each morning before school.

o Keep children home if they are feeling unwell or exhibiting symptoms of illness.
e Communicate any confirmed cases of COVID-19 within your household.

Further Communication

We will continue to keep you updated as new information becomes available. Thank you for
your cooperation and understanding as we work to keep our school community safe.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Title]
[School Name]

[School Contact Information]



